
The Board, Management and Staff 
of UNMEB, congratulate H.E. Yoweri 

Kaguta Museveni, upon his election as 
the President of the Republic of Uganda 
and also congratulate all Ugandans for 

successfully concluding the February 2016 
election period. This guarantees the country 

with 5 years of Steady Progress.  

UNMEB pledges to continue streamlining, 
regulating and coordinating Examinations and 
Awards for Nurses and Midwives in Uganda as 
her contribution to the country’s achievement of 

the Sustainable Development Goals.

Our Vision: 
A reputable, effective, 
innovative Board 
that conducts quality 
Examinations, Awards 
credible certifi cates in 
Nursing & Midwifery 
profession.

Our Mission: 
To manage & administer 
quality examinations using 
skilled examiners & Award 
credible certifi cates to 
successful candidates in 
the Nursing & Midwifery 
profession for Improving 
human resources for health.

Our Goal:
To establish UNMEB as 
a reputable and effi cient 
Examination Board for 
Nurses and Midwives. 

Contact: 
P. O. BOX 3513 Kampala-Uganda, Plot 52b & 52c Ntinda 11Rd Naguru 

Tel: 0414 288947 / 0414 288949, Email: info@unmeb.go.ug, 
www.unmeb.go.ug

H.E. Yoweri K. Museveni
President of the Republic of Uganda
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